Netherbrook Newsletter



30th June 2017

Diary Dates

03.07.2017 - Year 1 Parent Transition Meeting at 3.30pm

04.07.2017 - Year 2 Parent Transition Meeting at 3.30pm

05.07.2017 - Year 3 Parent Transition Meeting at 3.30pm

06.07.2017 - Year 4 Parent Transition Meeting at 3.30pm

07.07.2017 - Year 6 Parent Transition Meeting at 3.30pm

10.07.2017 - Year 5 Parent Transition Meeting at 3.30pm

12.07.2017 - KS2 Production 7pm

13.07.2017 - KS2 Production 7pm

14.07.2017 - Reports out to parents

17.07.17 - Open Day/Evening

20.07.2017 - Year 6 - Drayton Manor

21.07.2017 - Mufti Day -£1 wear your own clothes

24.07.2017 - Year 6 Leavers Assembly for parents

25.07.2017 - Break up for Summer Holidays 3.15pm

04.09.2017 - INSET Day 05.09.2017 - INSET Day

06.09.2017 - Children return to school

Headteacher's Message

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are fast approaching the end of the year, it has simply flown by. Please take note of the diary dates. The parent transition meetings will be a chance for you to meet the teaching team for your child next year. They will take you through the curriculum, events, trips, visitors etc. and also talk about the expectations and routines attached to each year group. Please note the children will find out which specific teacher they will have next year on Thursday 6th July and parents will have official confirmation of that in your child's report which will be sent out on Friday 14th July.

The Key Stage Two Production of 'A Knights Tale' will take place on 12th and 13th July. Tickets are now available. Please note as has been previously mentioned all members of the audience will need a ticket and children under 5 should not attend. There has been a lot of noise from the audience in recent years and at Christmas this made some pupils forget their lines etc. So please be as courteous to the children as possible (as well as other parents) and support us in our efforts to give the pupils the best chance to perform.

I had the pleasure of taking the Behaviour Champions out for the morning last Monday. They were fantastic and really pushed their own limits. I was very proud of them all.

We have had several children riding bikes and scooters on the playgrounds recently, please note this is not allowed. Please ensure bikes or scooters brought to school are taken home again and not ridden on the school site. As a general reminder dogs are also not allowed on site (even in arms). Please note that no equipment (climbing frames etc) in the Early Years or the Key Stage Two playgrounds should be used by pupils before or after school. Please support us in keeping your children safe, this equipment is supervised and monitored during the day but isn't outside of the normal school day.

Summer Term Behaviour

Champions

Year 1 - Amelia W, Eve S

Year 2 - Paighton B, Cassie M

Year 3 - Angel P, Cameron H

Year 4 - Jake-Lee M, Aiden D

Year 5 - Darcey W, Keira D

Year 6 - Anya B, George P

Students of the Week W/c 26th June 2017

Year 1 - Joey W, Chloe A

Year 2 - Lily-Mae R

Year 3 - Isabelle H, Tyler W

Year 4 - Kenzie S, Alesha M

Year 5 - Rhys Y,

Year 6 - Grace D, Justin T

Well Done

To all the nursery children and parents who took part in the Big Toddle at Dudley Zoo, you raised an amazing £417.50 for Barnardos

Also Joseph C was interviewed on the day by a Black Country news channel and they said he spoke beautifully and clear.





Uniform ordering now available online.

We now have an online ordering facility for school uniform, this is available from the following website:

http://netherbrook.ace-online.co.uk







Please take a look, this will allow you to collect your delivery from the school office, our supplier or have it delivered to your home. Payment can be made by PayPal or you can 'Check Out as a Guest' and pay with variety of card types.

Ties and water bottles are the only items not available online, please call into the School Office for these.

If you have any queries, please contact the school office.





